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SYDNEY, 12 JUNE 2024 DIRECTOR NETWORK STANDARDS, SYSTEMS & QUALITY SYDNEY TRAINS 

Returned to Controlling Manager: Date:  ...............................  Signed:  ............................  

 
(Cut along this line and forward the detached receipt to your Controlling Manager) 

To Controlling Manager: ......................................................................................................................   

Received SAFE Notice No. 004 – 2024 Date: .....................   Signed: .............   

Name (print): .....................................   Location: .........................................................   
(Controlling Manager to retain this Acknowledgement of Receipt of the SAFE Notice for record purposes for 90 days) 
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F O R  T H E  I N F O R M A T I O N  O F  E M P L O Y E E S  A N D  N O T  F O R  P U B L I C A T I O N  
 

 

TRANSITION OF NSW TRAINLINK INTERCITY TRAIN 
OPERATIONS TO SYDNEY TRAINS 

From Monday, 01 July 2024 until further notice, Station Staff working outside the area 
bounded by Emu Plains, Cowan, Waterfall and Macarthur and Intercity Train crew will 
continue to use the NSW Trains Operator Specific Procedures (NTOSPs). 

This SAFE Notice should be read in conjunction TOM Notice 2024-003 which details the 
applicable Train Operation Manual (TOM) procedures to be used by Suburban and Intercity 
Train Crews. 

 

 

 

 


